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18/12/2024 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
After Christmas the Puffins and Penguins will start the new year with our History unit of work. We will 
be learning about the Great Fire Of London. 
 
To engage children, and support them in their learning we have the opportunity for an external 
company to come into school to host an interactive workshop. They will be in school on Wednesday the 
15th January. Each class will participate in a half day workshop.  
 
To enable these workshops to take place (school will be partially funding them) we are kindly asking 
parents for a voluntary contribution of £3 to be paid via school comms.  For parents with children who 
access pupil premium funding, the contribution will be reduced to £1.50 and matched via the funding.  
 
Thank you all for your continued support. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Mrs Hayes, Mrs Hopkins and Mrs Portman 
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